

# Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 20th October 2023

### A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

I'm glad we chose today to 'Wear it Pink' as it has definitely brightened up the gloomy weather outside!

Well done to everyone who entered our first Bake Off, your creations were absolutely amazing and we thoroughly enjoyed judging them - winners are below.

I am pleased to announce that we have appointed 2 new members to our Sunshine Team. They will be joining us next week as part of their induction and will start properly after the holidays. We will be running Sunshine Club as normal after half term!

If the match isn't postponed tomorrow due to the weather, I hope to see some of you at the Town game using the discounted tickets offered!

Mrs Claxton

### Wear it Pink Day

Thank you to everyone who has supported our wear it pink and 'pink' themed bake off today. All the entries looked amazing. We have had so many entries but unfortunately, our school council could only choose one winner for each category. The winners are;

Best tasting - Mathilda

Most appealing – Oscar

Most creative – Daisy & George





A big happy birthday to Jacob, Jamie & Martha who has celebrated her birthday this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Macie we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about it on Monday.

## Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Last week	98.85 %
This week	96.72 %

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda - Thomas

Koala-Jamie

Australia – Penelope

China – Amelie



# Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

#### Reminders

- Dinner Money is £2.55 per day for children in KS2 and payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit.
- Sunshine Club please ensure that all payments for this half term's bookings are paid in full by Friday 27<sup>th</sup> October 2023.
- Christmas card designs if you would like to place an order through Class Fundraising, please do so before the shop closes on Friday 27th October.
- Teams4u Shoeboxes should be back in school by Monday 6<sup>th</sup> November 2023 ready for collection by the Teams4u team.
- Helping Hands Autumn School Disco, Friday 10th November. All tickets must be paid for by
  Wednesday 8th November so that tickets can be sent home.



### **Diary Dates**

#### October

24<sup>th</sup> - Shelley Sports Partnership in school - children to come to school wearing PE kit

26<sup>th</sup> – Yr 3 Organ Extravaganza

End of term

27<sup>th</sup> - Inset day

#### November

6<sup>th</sup> – School re-opens

7<sup>th</sup> – Kirklees Cross Country Finals

Scratch workshop - KS1

8<sup>th</sup> - Micro:Bits workshop - KS2

9<sup>th</sup> Managing worry workshops Yr 3, 4 & 5

10<sup>th</sup> – AM - Flu Vaccinations Yr R to Yr 5

PM – whole school to St Nicholas' church for Remembrance

Helping Hands Autumn Disco @ The Pie Hall, Denby Dale 6:00-8:00pm

13<sup>th</sup> – Parents Evening 3:45 – 6:00pm

14<sup>th</sup> – KS2 Sports Hall Athletics @ Shelley College 1:00 – 3:00pm

KS1 Forest School Taster sessions Yr 1 & 2

Parents Evening 4:00 – 6:00pm